
Kendra (aged 6) drew this
picture at Warbirds.
It says “One of them lost
a piece. One of them was
fast. I had a lot of fun.”
So did we all, but I’ll
leave it to you to guess
which planes she is refer-
ing to.

I promised Kendra I’d send her
a copy of Skywords, then
promptly lost her address so if
anyone knows the family send
this on or let me know. ed.

Wanted New Editor
After just over six years as editor of Skywords,
(with a couple of breaks for travelling), I’ve decided
to call it quits at the end of the year. December
2012 will therefor be my last edition.

So we need a new editor. I can work with him for the
next couple of editions if required.

This is a  chance to do something important for the
club that is clean and involves no heavy lifting plus
can be done at home in your own time. It is also fun.

Give me a call.

Tom Gwinnett
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Next Meeting
Our first meeting of the fall will
be Thursday 28th September

7:30 PM
Burlington Public Library

New Street

Bring a plane to show
Bring a story to tell

New Pilots will receive your wings

The mid-day Runway show at
Warbirds



At our May 2012 meeting 9 of the original  club members showed up.
What a fine body of men!

Left to right.  Peter Howes. Steve Plonka, Derek Howes, Karl Gross,
Dick Fahey, Harry bernard, Harold Jones, Charlie Chomos.

A word on volunteering.
I’’m a pretty typical club member.
  I’ve been a member for 12 years. I’ve been on the
board for 10 of those, treasurer for 3, VP then Presi-
dent, editor of Skywords for 6. Like so many others
I’ve helped built sheds and chickies, cut grass and
driven a roller, picked up stones and worked events
and I did it because it needed doing plus, most impor-
tantly, it was fun.
  Many have done and still do much much more than I
have ever done but how about you?
  Without volunteers there is no club so join in and you
will get the most out of our hobby and have fun doing
it.
  Talk to VP Mike Block at the meeting on the 28th
September.

Tom Gwinnett

Three of our club’s most elegant members.
Bernie Sudol, Peter Goodson, Charlie Chomos

  Above. A freak wind
took the Chicky at Bronte
and dragged it about
200M towards the QEW
before leaving it in a
twisted mess. (Carl Finch
is on the left, the
twisted mess on the
right),Bronte Park have
provided us with a free
replacement, even put it
up for us!
Below. Ivan put on an im-
promptu BBQ for Bronte
flyers. The “Dog” under
his right arm was not



May 2012 Meeting
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Thanks to Peter Krauter for the pics.




